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ATNF Instrumentation plan
Attached is a draft one-page summary of the expected instrument availability on ATNF telescopes over the next 5 years.  It is intended to provide an overview of our facilities and to be a useful reference for both ATNF staff and users.  It should be treated as a draft that could be incomplete and inaccurate in detail, but serves to assess its potential value.

Advice sought

ATUC's advice is sought on the following issues/questions: 

· Is the instrumentation summary considered useful?

· Does ATUC have suggestions for either additional information or presentation improvement?

